
WEEK 2 – 3rd Apr 20 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As we end another week I do hope that you and your families are keeping well. 
You will find attached some information around keeping your children safe online and some 
information about resilience and mental health. 

 
New work will be set on the school website class pages by midday on Monday 20th April- this is 
after what would have been the Easter Break. Please give your children a break during this time - 
there are plenty of activities on BBC Bitesize and Twinkl if you want to keep going as well as reading 
and times tables! 
I would also ask if you could encourage your children to do some work around the events of Holy 
Week. 

 
School is remaining open over the Easter Holidays for Key Workers but we will be CLOSED 
Good Friday (10th April ) and Easter Monday (13th April). 

 
 
There will be a further email today regarding FSM and moving from the Manchester FSM Initiative to 
the National Voucher Scheme on 20th April. 

 
Thank you for your patience. 

 
 
Many thanks once again for your ongoing support and prayers. 

 
 

 
Lord help me to be still for a few moments before the day begins, 
to be still and know that you are God, 
the God who made me and knows me and loves me. 
 
Help me to be silent 
and in the silence to trust in the presence 
of your Spirit within me - 
my rock , my shield, my deepest me. 
 
 
 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 
Rackhouse Road 
Northern Moor 
Manchester 
M23 0BW 
 
t: 0161 998 4126 
e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 
w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 

Attachments: 

mailto:admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk
https://www.st-aidans.co.uk/


DFE Information April 2020.docx (13 Kb) 

The Anti-Baddies - Resilience Toolkit.pdf (4,266 Kb 

https://st-aidans-manchester.uk.arbor.sc/content/view/id/119442/auth/1f91ec11/v/1585905438.578158/force-download/1
https://st-aidans-manchester.uk.arbor.sc/content/view/id/119443/auth/69ec523f/v/1585905470.402669/force-download/1

